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WEEKLY SUNDAY SERVICE at 11am 
MINISTER: REV. G. MACLAUGHLAN 
M:07507 710 871  
E: GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org.uk 

 

Tuesday was what is now known as ‘results 
day’. It was the day when senior pupils around 
the country received their national exam results. 
For many it was a day of joy, the hard work had 
paid off with good passes but for others there 
was disappointment. Not everyone succeeds 
first time and sometimes failing to meet the 
grade can force reconsideration or determination 
to do better next time. No matter what, young 
people are encouraged not to feel they’ve lost or  
failed. Social media adopted the term  
#NoWrongPath and many celebrities, 
politicians and others told of the varied  
routes they had taken to be where they  
were today. As a career path #NoWrongPath is 
a laudible route to follow but as Christians we 
know there is a right path to take.    

SUNDAY 13th AUGUST 2023 
The service this week will be led by Grant. We will meet in the sanctuary at 11am for 
worship.  
 
The reading this week is taken from Matthew 14: 22-33 
 
Please take time after the service to join others in the Hall for tea, coffee and fellowship. 
 
SUNDAY 20th AUGUST 2023 
Next week, Grant is needed in the NE of Dundee. Cathy Brodie the Ordained Local 
Minister of Fintry will be leading worship that day. 
 
 
PASTORAL CARE 
If you or someone you know would 
benefit from pastoral care, please 
contact Grant either by mobile: 
07507710871 or by email:  
GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org  
 

Tickets available on the day 
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FOR THE YOUNG AND YOUNG AT HEART 
Jesus did many amazing things during His ministry. One of these amazing actions was 
walking on water! 

 
 

 
 
 
 

FLOWER GROUP 
ANYONE interested in flowers is invited to come along on Wednesday 
23rd August at 7pm to chat about flowers in church and how we can 
grow our flower group, arranging or delivering. (Meet upstairs).  
Please bring some flowers and something to put them in and we can, in 
an informal setting, learn skills together. It will be great to see you there. 
For more info see Lesley Mays or Jan Ireland. 

SINDERINS COMMUNITY HUB 
The Hub returns on Thursday 16th August 1pm – 3pm. 
In the last year the hub has proven to be a great success providing a 
space for locals to meet for coffee & a chat. It is a place to 
meet and make friends. It is a place to find support and 
where someone will take time to listen to you. So, if you know someone 
who would enjoy coming along, please encourage them to do so.  
 
But…..the hub is also a place where we can participate in serving our local community. 
And is successful because of the small team of volunteers who help each week. Could 
you find some time to help? It doesn’t need to be every week and there are a variety of 
ways to help. Please speak to Grant if you are interested.  
 
 
 


